Notification for Postponement of date of walk-in-interview for Guest Faculty (on purely

temporary basis).

In partial modification to Notification No.102/2/2011-Estt/Part-1/13196-14033 dated 11/07/2018, it is
hereby notified that the walk-in-interview for engagement of four guest faculties in the Department of
Applied Science & Humanities scheduled to be held on 22/07/2018 has been re-scheduled on
25/07/2018 at 11:00 am at the office of the Head, Department of Applied Science & Humanities, Assam
University, Silchar. Other terms and conditions shall remain unchanged.

Joint Registrar'(Administration)

No. 102/2/2011-Estt/Part-I/ 4 .
Copy to: /5/85 N/IW
1. All Heads of the Departments for kind information and circulation.
2. Director, Computer Centre for kind information and uploading the notification in the University
website.
3. Notice Board

Dated: 20/07/2018

—~

Joint Registrar (Administration)



